
was a former Special Agent with the Federal Bureau of 
Narcotics in San Francisco from October 1956 until he resigned 
in January 1960 to take a position with the U.S. Marshals 
Service in Los Angeles. He is presently retired from Govern­
ment service and is the manager of the

On Thursday, March 29, 1979, I called WKMHB at his place of 
employment and explained the purpose of my call. O T N P  stated 
he had been aware of the existence of the safe house on 
Chestnut Street; however, had no knowledge of CIA activity 
or participation in the safe house, nor is he aware of any 
drug testing activities in any of the safe houses in San 
Francisco. Like most people we talked to, f l M W  stated 
that Ira Feldman, if anyone, would have knowledge as to 
the various activities in the safe houses in San Francisco.


